HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP

Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com

Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







Thursday 7th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Holy Cross Feast Day Picnic - Tuesday 12th September 2023

On Tuesday 12th May, we will be celebrating Holy Cross Feast Day with a whole school Mass for children from Year 2 to Year 6, children from Nursery, Reception and Year 1 will have a class collective worship.

Parents are welcome to join us for the Mass which will start at 11.00am. This will be followed by a whole school celebration picnic on the school field for children and families.

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be provided with a school packed lunch with a choice of ham, cheese or tuna sandwiches. Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 who have a free school meal entitlement will also be offered a school packed lunch. Alternatively, you may provide your child with their own packed lunch or bring food to share as a family in the picnic. All other children should bring their own packed lunch on the day.

We hope to see you there to join in our celebrations!

Kind regards

Mrs S Power















